
 AGENDA ITEM 6 

 Health and Wellbeing Board - 
 Member Approvals Since the 
 Previous Meeting on 10 
 November 2021 

 Title  Summary  Decision 
 Family Hubs Bid  In November 2021, the Department 

 for Education launched a new 
 Family Hub funding programme. 
 The funding was for between 
 £650-£1m and required a 
 commitment to the delivery of 
 family hub(s) to 2024. The fund was 
 to pay for the change process only, 
 supporting Local Authorities who 
 did not have hubs to move to a 
 family hub model through 
 programme and capital funding. 
 Hackney Council expressed the 
 wish to make a bid application in 
 this regard. The bid required the 
 approval of the Health and 
 Wellbeing Board. Hackney Health 
 and Wellbeing Board members 
 approved this EOI via email in 
 December 2021. 
 (See the briefing attached) 

 The bid was approved by 
 members of the Health and 
 Wellbeing Board 
 (December 2021) 

 Better Care Fund  On the 22 December 2021, the 
 Group Directors for Adults and 
 Public Health, the Better Care Fund 
 Leads for London Borough of 
 Hackney and the North East 
 London CCG met with Mayor 
 Glanville and Cllr Kennedy to sign 
 off  the  Better  Care  Fund  plan  on 
 behalf  of  the  HWB,  as  required  by 
 national BCF Guidance. 
 (See attached briefing) 

 Better Care Plan signed off on 22 
 December 2021 


